
Grand Junction, Colorado 

 

August 30, 1939 

 

 Pursuant to notice published in regular form, the City 

Council of the City of Grand Junction met in special session to 

consider the annexation of Slocom's Addition to the City of Grand 

Junction. Councilmen present and answering at roll call were: 

Ross, Holcombe, Campbell, Luebbert, Carson, Treece, and President 

Boston. City Manager Soderstrum, City Attorney Hinman, and City 

Clerk Tomlinson were present. 

 

 A petition of remonstrance signed by a number of the property 

owners of Slocomb's Addition was presented by Attorney Raso. He 

stated that he represented 23 residents of this district and that 

they were protesting on account of the increase that would be made 

in their taxes. 

 

 It was moved by Councilman Holcombe and seconded by 

Councilman Luebbert that action upon this matter be deferred until 

the next regular meeting of the Council on Sept. 6 in order to 

permit checking the remonstrance petition and further advisement 

of the Council. Motion carried. 

 

 It was moved by Councilman Carson and seconded by Councilman 

Holcombe that the special meeting adjourn and the Council 

reconvene as an adjourned meeting of August 16th. Motion carried. 

 

/s/ Helen C. Tomlinson 

City Clerk 


